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Sean Carter discusses the issue of crucial 9/11 documents being withheld by the FBI, CIA, and other

government entities 14 years after the attack in The News & Observer. He explained "the wholesale

redaction of any relevant detail is a problem we’ve seen across the board when we’ve asked for

documents that address specific details of Saudi-based support for al-Qaida in the pre-9/11 era and at

the end of the day this is immunizing those people from the consequences of their actions."

To read the full article, click here.
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